
October 2, 1995 

 

 

Thomas A. Battocletti, Ph.D. 

5712-D Brockton Drive 

Indianapolis, IN 46220 

 

Dear Dr. Battocletti: 

 

This is a follow-up to my letter of September 13, 1995 regarding your 

interest in the death certificate of President Kennedy completed by William 

Kemp Clark, M.D., at Parkland Memorial Hospital on November 22, 1963. 

 

I have enclosed a copy of the death certificate completed by Dr. Clark for 

your information.  As a result of an inquiry made by a member of the 

Review Board staff  to the National Archives staff at their College Park, 

Maryland facility, a copy of the death certificate was located in the Medical 

Reports section of the Secret Service documents at College Park.  The 

document which was located was a copy from which the enclosed copy was 

made.  At this time, the original death certificate has not been located.  It is 

our intention to continue to pursue the original document. 

 

For your information, I have also enclosed a copy of another death certificate 

which was located at the National Archives.  It was completed in Dallas, 

Texas and is signed by Theresa Ward, Justice of the Peace.  It is dated 

December 6, 1963. 

 



I hope this information is of interest to you.  We will continue to keep you 

apprised of any new information which is developed by the Review Board. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosures 


